
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Walton’s Ofsted Inspection – February 2019 
 
As you are aware, this week we had a Section 8 Ofsted Inspection at Walton. This type of inspection does not 
come with a judgement but is to check that strong progress is being made towards any areas identified during the 
last full inspection. 
 
On the day, all students were exemplary, both in their behaviour and in their attitude to learning. 
 
We are extremely pleased with the outcome of this inspection and we would like to take this opportunity to 
thank all parents / carers for your support; and all the very positive feedback that was received on the day by the 
HMI. 
 
When we receive the full written report, we will provide feedback in more detail to you. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Mr W Teece     Mrs C Saxelby 
Head of School     Principal 
 
 
 
 

 


